
 

 

 

June 17, 2020 
 
   
Mr. Paul Biery 
Senior Project Manager 
Dominion Energy South Carolina 
400 Otarre Parkway 
Cayce, SC 29033 
 
 
RE: Low Flow Sensitivity Analysis 

SCE&G Fleet Maintenance Site (Congaree River) 
 Columbia, South Carolina 
 
 
Dear Mr. Biery, 
 
The State Voluntary Cleanup Program has reviewed the Low Flow Sensitivity Analysis received 
by the Department on June 10th, 2020.  The Department approves of the submittal and the 
conclusions made in the report.   

 
If you have any questions or comments please contact me at (803) 898-0747 or 
cassidga@dhec.sc.gov. 
 
Sincerely,  

 
 
Greg Cassidy 
State Voluntary Cleanup Program 
Bureau of Land and Waste Management 
 
 
cc: File 52561 

Lucas Berresford, BLWM 
Veronica Barringer, Midlands EA Region 
Al Peeples, Midlands EA Region 

  

 


